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The Program
The University Writing Program (UWP) offers writing courses and seeks 
to improve writing instruction across campus through a variety of 
programs. The UWP coordinates first year, intermediate, and advanced 
writing courses that satisfy college composition requirements and 
offers courses in writing across the curriculum, writing in specific 
disciplines, and writing in the professions. The Professional Writing 
Minor serves students from all majors who are planning careers as 
professional writers or editors, as well as those whose academic and 
professional careers demand advanced writing skills. The Program offers 
graduate courses in the teaching of writing and in composition theory, 
history, and research. The Designated Emphasis in Writing, Rhetoric, 
and Composition Studies offers Ph.D. students in affiliated programs 
the opportunity to prepare for leadership roles in writing research, 
teaching, and program administration. The UWP also administers the 
English Composition Examination, an alternative way to satisfy the 
advanced writing requirement. The UWP publishes an annual anthology 
of exemplary student writing, Prized Writing, and a journal for writing 
instructors, Writing on the Edge. The Writing in the Disciplines Workshop 
Program presents workshops on teaching writing for faculty and TAs and 
workshops on writing for students. The Writing Ambassadors Program 
trains advanced undergraduates and places them as interns in K-12 
classrooms to improve writing instruction.

• Professional Writing, Minor (https://catalog.ucdavis.edu/
departments-programs-degrees/university-writing-program/
professional-writing-minor/)
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